


e The ADCQ stated that they could incur some additional costs arising from any
complaints brought to it. However, the actual costs will depend upon the number
and complexity of those complaints. ADCQ has not provided any cost estimates.

The Government has committed to undertake a regulatory review of the impacts of the
proposed legislation within 18 months of commencement of the Act, so more detailed
information will be available at that time.

In response to the Committee’'s mapping request, this task is ongoing, but please find
enclosed a map of each project currently likely to be published under clause 13 of the
Bill. The maps illustrate the nearby regional communities within a 100 kilometre radius
of each of the 44 large resource projects. These maps are preliminary. The 100
kilometre radius has been taken from the mining lease/petroleum lease boundary for
indicative purposes, rather than 100 kilometres from the ‘entrance to the project’ as
specified in the Bill. Further work is required to establish the entrance to each project.
This work is underway and will be completed prior to the publication required under
clause 13 of the Bill. Due to their draft nature, the maps are not for publication. The
individual maps have been provided on USB memory stick due to their size.

During the public hearing the Department of Natural Resources and Mines (DNRM)
took a Question on Notice regarding the underground coal gasification projects of
Carbon Energy, Cougar Energy and Linc Energy. | am advised that DNRM sought
information from the Department of Environment and Heritage Protection (DEHP) in
relation to this matter and that DEHP has provided the enclosed information to assist
the Committee.

If you require any further information, please do no hesitate to contw
McPherson, Legislation Manager, Department of State Development on
legislation@dsd.qld.gov.au, who will be pleased to assist.

Yours sincerely

Barry Broe
Coordinator-General
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